January 14, 2022
To: Academic Department Chairs and Deans
Department Business Officers and Staff

From: June Betancourt, Director
Academic Personnel

Re: Feb 1, 2022 Salary Increase Lecturers and Supervisors of Teacher Education (STEs)

As part of the IX bargaining agreement ratified on Novepmber 17, 2021, Lecturers and
Supervisors of Teacher Education will receive a pay increase effective February 1, 2022.

The current salary scale ranges will be converted to salary tables with distinct fixed-point
increments, resulting in pay increases comprising at least 7%.

Please share this information with your academic employees as appropriate.

The salary increase will be processed centrally in collaboration with the UCPath Center
beginning January 29, 2022. A UCPath freeze for impacted employees will take place from Jan
29, 2021 through Feb 2, 2022.

The Feb 1, 2022 salary scales will be posted on the Academic Personnel website shortly. For
titles that are tracked in AP Folio, the salary information will be updated when the UCPath
update is run.

Questions may be directed to Helly Kwee at helly.kwee@ucsb.edu or Lia Cabello at
lia.cabello@ucsb.edu




